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Public Service Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 Phone 201/430-7000 

November 6, 1980 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm:ission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Chief 
Licensing Branch 3 
Division of Licensing 

Gentlemen: 

UPGRADING OF EMERGENCY SUPPORT FACILITIES 
NO. 1 AND 2 UNITS 
SALEM NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

Our letter of August 8, 1980 addressed the implementation of 
the "Dated Requirements" contained in NUREG-0694, "TM! Re­
lated Requirements for New Operating Licenses" with respect 
to Salem 2 (Docket No. 50-311), including item III.A.1.2, 
concerning upgrading of emergency support facilities. ·This 
letter is intended to further clarify our understanding in 
this regard. 

The onsite Technical Support Center (TSC) was described in 
our letters of January 2 1980 (Salem 1) and January 4, 1980 
(Salem 2), along with conceptual plans for upgrading the TSC 
to meet the requirements of NUREG-0578 and your letters of 
September 13, September 27, October 30, _and November 9, 
1979. 

The Emergency Operations Facility (EOF), located at our 
Quinton Training Facility, was described in our letter of 
July 3, 1980. This letter proposed that the EOF at this lo­
cation be activated on an interim basis until such time as 
final NRC guidance has been issued, agreement on a permanent 
site has been reached, and the permanent EOF is ready for 
service. 

Your letter concerning post-TM! requirements dated 
October 31, 1980 transmitted a document to be published as 
NUREG-0737 incorporating all TMI related items approved for 
implementation by the Commission, along with implementation 
schedules. Your letter further indicated that additional 
guidance on Emergency Response Facilities will be provided 
in the near future. 

The Energy People 
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In light of the above, PSE&G wishes to inform you that the 
requirements for the TSC and EOF will be implemented in ac­
cordance with the schedules set forth by the NRC for operat­
ing reactors. 

Should you have any questions in this regard, do not hesi­
tate to contact us. 

CC: Mr. Leif Norrholm 

R. L. Mittl 
General Manager ~ 
Licensing and Environment 
Engineering and Construction 

Salem Resident Inspector 
Mr. s. A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch 1 
Division of Licensing 


